

Minutes of February 4th, 2015 COB meeting held at Misty Moonlight

Attending: Ed & Val Anker, Butch Eddy, Aaron Namislo, Gary Sharp, Carmen Simonelli, Mike Sawicki, and Fran Bourdon

Ed opened the Meeting at 7:30

Old Business:

Austin and Lynda Brazee attended the Meacham Auction in Fl. We are awaiting a report from him on this adventure.

New Business:

- Be sure to check the COB web site <u>www.corvettesofberkshire.org</u> for the most current information about Club activities.
- Dave Johnson issued an e-mail on snowshoeing on Valentine's Day. E-mail him if interested.
- ED asked Fran to list the possible events for 2015 that the BOD is considering and solicited comments from the members at the meeting. They are: Cars for Kids (will Ted still chair the event?), Hemmings Cruise-in (Fran is willing to coordinate), Ozzie's Cruise-in (All felt we should attend at least one), Cruise night at Gardner's, Reinbeck, Culinary Institute on Rt. 22, Walkway over the Hudson (possibly with the Culinary Institute), breakout with North Shore, Jim Taylor's garage in Gloversville, Club Picnic (Date and Location TBA), Harwich port/Falmouth weekend, Vintage Car races at Watkins Glens, Niagara Falls weekend, Supper at Bass Water Grill (During the winter months?).
- Other known dated events;
 - May 22-24 Glens Falls
 - o July 4th Pittsfield parade (No one was interested in participating)
 - o July 24-25 Sylvan Beach
 - Sept 2nd Vettes at Harbor House Clifton Park
 - Sept 11-13 Adirondack Vette Fest Glens Falls (Ed & Val's car is on the dash plaques)
 - o Sept 25-27 Vettes to Vets Billerica Ma.
 - o Oct 3rd VIP at Eagle Mills
 - o Oct 11th Way-we were Balston Spa
 - December Christmas Party (all present agreed to Mazzeo's and for a Friday if possible)

Treasurer's report: (From an e-mail from Joanne)

• Starting balance was \$1,243. Deposits of, \$80 (2015 dues), \$4.00 (50/50) and withdrawals of \$15.00 (State registration), leaving us a final balance of \$1,312.

No Raffle.

Next COB Meeting is March 4th at Misty Moonlight.

Submitted by; Fran Bourdon, Secretary.